
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 
 

 
The City of Newport Beach is currently accepting applications to fill the 
following unscheduled vacancy: 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION – one seat 
(Term Expires 6/30/20) 

 
The Planning Commission meets on Thursdays preceding the second 
and fourth Tuesday of the month at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers located at 100 Civic Center Drive. 
 
An application can be obtained from the City Clerk's Office at 100 Civic 
Center Drive (Bay E, 2nd Floor) or by accessing the City’s website at 
www.newportbeachca.gov/vacancy.  
 
The deadline for filing applications is noon on Wednesday, October 10, 
2018.  For more information, contact the City Clerk's Office at (949) 644-
3005. 
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